
 

 

Wednesday 26 August 2015 

NSW ELECTORAL COMMISSION DETERMINES NOT TO PROSECUTE RYDE COUNCILLORS 
FOLLOWING ICAC INVESTIGATION  
 
The NSW Electoral Commission advised today that it would not proceed with prosecutions against former 
Ryde Councillors Ivan Petch and Victor Tagg and current Councillors Justin Li, Terrence Perram and Jeffrey 
Salvestro-Martin for possible breaches of the Election Funding, Expenditure and Disclosure Act following 
ICAC Investigation, Operation Cavill.   
 
The NSW Electoral Commission sited “insufficient admissible evidence” for its decision.  
 
http://www.office.elections.nsw.gov.au/media_releases/2015/26_august_nsw_electoral_commission_det
ermines_not_to_proceed_with_prosecution_action_following_icac_investigation 
 
All media enquiries should be directed to the NSW Electoral Commission. 
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